
Town of Ocean View 
Open End Engineering Services - Town Engineer 

Project No. OV24-0001 
 

 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS                                                                                          AB -1  

TOWN OF OCEAN VIEW  
201 CENTRAL AVENUE – 2ND FLOOR 

OCEAN VIEW, DE 19970 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
Sealed proposals for the Town of Ocean View, Open End Engineering Services – Town 
Engineer, Project Number OV24-0001 will be received by the Town Manager of Ocean View 
until 1:00 p.m., local time, on Monday, October 2, 2023 at the Office of Planning and 
Development, Wallace A. Melson Municipal Building, 201 Central Ave, 2nd Floor, Ocean 
View, Delaware 19970, at which time they will be opened, read, and recorded. 
 
The purpose of this contract is to establish one (1) three (3) year agreement with a town option 
for two (2), one (1) year extensions with a qualified Engineering firm to provide comprehensive 
engineering services and representation as the Town Engineer on an as needed basis. 
 
Interested parties may contact Susan Miller, Administrative Assistant, at the Ocean View 
Administrative Offices for a copy of the Request for Proposal by email at 
smiller@oceanviewde.gov. 
  
Proposals shall be submitted in a sealed envelope and shall be marked clearly as follows:  Sealed 
Bid - Proposal for Open End Engineering Services – Town Engineer Project No. OV24-
0001.   
 
The Town of Ocean View reserves the right to reject any or all bids, and make such award as 
appears most advantageous to the Town.  
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